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1. Please reiterate the expected outcomes from your original proposal, and address if your workshop has achieved these outcomes. If not, please specify why. 

The project proposed was a long-term project, designed to feature one annual workshop during the CLTA conference over the course of several years. Starting from the 2018 CLTA conference and focusing on one specific field, each year’s workshop would feature 1 or 2 established Chinese language professionals, invited to share their curriculum design and teaching practices for various content-based Chinese language courses at advanced levels. In addition, they would also be asked to introduce participants to fundamental knowledge from that specific field as well as to provide relevant references.
The expected outcomes were:
1. The participants would be able to come away with some basic information and useful ideas about designing a content-based course in that specific subject.
2. The workshop would provide the opportunity for professional development for language teachers with some knowledge of non-language fields.
3. The workshop would ignite and motivate discussion among SIG members face-to-face and in the WeChat group afterward.
On April 8, 2018, our awarded workshop was successfully conducted by Prof. Mien-hwa Chiang of the University of Pennsylvania and Prof. Yu Feng of Brandeis University. The expected outcomes stated above were all achieved. The specific outcomes included:
1. The workshop initiated discussion on Chinese philosophy teaching.
2. Prof. Chiang and Prof. Feng shared their work with all the members in the SIG WeChat, including their pre-workshop readings and discussion questions, Prof. Chiang’s workshop PPTs, and Prof. Feng’s videotaped lecture. Prof. Chiang’s PPTs and the workshop report have been uploaded to the SIG website https://pages.shanti.virginia.edu/Content-based_Chin_lang/. Prof. Feng’s workshop report and the videotaped lecture will be added to the same website in the near future.   
3. Both Prof. Chiang’s and Prof. Feng’s workshop sessions had more than 50 attendees each.
2. Please provide any resources (books, websites, strategies, etc.), as a product of your effort. These resources will be shared with the larger CLTA membership. 

The bibliography and references are listed on Prof. Chiang’s and Prof. Feng’s handouts. Prof. Chiang’s workshop PPTs and the report on her workshop have been uploaded to the SIG website. Prof. Feng’s summary of his workshop has been uploaded to the SIG website.  A video of his workshop is scheduled to be uploaded to YouTube and will be linked on the SIG website as well. The 跨学科高年级汉语教学SIG website is: https://pages.shanti.virginia.edu/Content-based_Chin_lang/
All CLTA members have access to this SIG website.
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